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COUNCIL ON GOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS
Eleven Dupont Circle, Suite 480 Washington, D.C. 20036 202-861·2595
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April 19, 1985

TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

GRANT AND CONTRACT POLICIES COMMITTEE
PATENTS, COPYRIGHT~ AND RI~_IN~ DATA COMMITTEE

George B. Bush ;T ~;r V~

Revised Goveriment Data~oliCY Statement

Enclosed are the following:

(1) NASA letter of April 2, 1985, objecting to previous
versions of the IPC proposed data policy;

(2) NASA version of what the government data policy
statement should look like;

(3) April 15 IPC redraft of the NASA version, and

(4) List of members of the IPS (requested by
Roger Ditzel).

This revision, which supersedes ones dated April II, March 27,
etc., is considerably different from the one furnished by Milton's memo
of March 7, 1985. As suggested by the attached enclosed NASA letter, it
is recast as a policy statement rather than as an operational regula­
tion. But, whereas the statement proposed by NASA is aimed only at
contracts, the OPTI version covers both kinds of awards, and proposes
distinct policies for each.

George Dummer and Ed Yates are acting as the foci for comments from
the two committees. Please let one or the other know if you have
significant comments or reservations.

Enclosures

cc: Sheldon Steinbach, ACE
Jack Crowley, AAU
Candace Corvey, Harvard
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